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Why?

• Brywood is receiving so much work, which is being 

done under one roof, we need to relocate the 

school for safety reasons. 

• Its the most efficient way to complete the work 

within the year timeframe









Timeframe for the Move

• Summer 2018 - Teachers and the school will move 

to Westwood Basics 

• August 2018 - Brywood students will attend school 

at Westwood Basics  (2018-2019 school year) 

• Summer 2019 - Teachers and school will move 

back into Brywood 

• August 2019 - Students will return to Brywood 

campus



Westwood Basics? 

• Over the course of the 2017-2018 school year the 

District will make improvements to Westwood 

Basics so that it will be ready for students in August 

2018





Next Steps…

• Ms. Ramirez and her School Design Team will 

continue to meet with the District’s Facilities and

Construction team, taking into account feedback 

from tonight and in the coming weeks.

• The District will launch a Brywood Measure E 

website in the coming days, which will host the 

latest news and information about Measure E 

implementation at Brywood.



• A follow up letter will go out to the Brywood school 

community tomorrow, informing parents about the 

information given in the meeting tonight.

• The District will take the questions from parents at 

tonight’s meeting and in the coming weeks and will 

develop a Brywood specific FAQ.

• To submit feedback or questions about Measure E 

implementation at Brywood, the District has established a 

Measure E mailbox (MeasureE@iusd.org). All inquiries 

should be submitted to this mailbox and the District will 

work closely with Ms. Ramirez to address concerns and 

answer questions. 

mailto:MeasureE@iusd.org


Questions? 


